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I oppose HJR201. Lawmakers should exercise wisdom and reject this misguided and 

irresponsible effort to undermine our Oregon State Constitution which specifically 

limits taxation overreach. If this resolution passes, Oregon taxpayers and businesses 

will be overwhelmed and the damage will not only be public safety but the future of 

Oregon itself. Thankfully, voters will have an opportunity to review and scrutinize this 

ill-conceived legislation and defeat it at the next general election.  


